
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/4/2014 1:39:30 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Earthquake Exercise?

Yes, let's touch base next week. Thanks, and you have a good weekend too!

Terrie

On Apr 4, 2014, at 1:20 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Hi Terrie,
>
> We are having two earthquake drills this year in San Francisco. The first is May 14 and 15 and the second will 
be in November. Unfortunately, both drills are Wednesday/Thursday of CPUC meeting weeks. We've asked our 
emergency team to coordinate with us next year to make sure that doesn't happen again.

>
> I know the timing will be tough with the meetings but would be great to have the CPUC participate in this year's 
drills. We haven't used this particular format previously and our team is excited about it.

>
> Would it work to chat early next week about the different options? I'm driving back to the Bay Area today and 
have patches of bad reception.

>
> I hope you have a great weekend!
>
> Meredith
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
» On Apr 3,2014, at 5:18 PM, "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»
» Hi Meredith,
»
»Is PG&E still planning an earthquake exercise in San Francisco in May? If so, I'm wondering if we can/should 
participate?

»
» Thanks!
»
» Terrie
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»

» Terrie Prosper
» Director, News and Public Information Office 
» California Public Utilities Commission 
» (415) 703-2160 
»tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
» Facebook I Twitter I
https://urldefense.proofpoint.eom/y l/uri?u=httpi//www.cpuc.ca.gov/&k=4%2BViBuL0UtSJBpVrYi3EdQ%3D%3I

>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/
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